Dear Folks
| write in support of this bill. As a resident of McMinnville, I live in a town with a

divided highway as our 2 major streets. Most any time, there are a lot of trucks going
through town. Often these trucks are spewing very dirty smoke into the air as they
pass through town. | find myself driving behind them on many occasions. | am aware
of the harm that these admissions into the air are doing to everyone especially anyone
with lung problems or diseases. Getting these trucks removed from the road, or
brought up to date so they no longer foul the air would be a vast improvement. |
appreciate the work being done on this bill, and I strongly support it's passage.
Sincerely,

Joann Macey



